
In response to Council Member Larry Agran’s remarks on his memo requesting a City 
Council Study Session regarding the continuing operations of the All American Asphalt 
plant, Mayor Khan retorts, “I’m going to stress that the people on this council are not 
the ones that allowed the building of those homes next to that asphalt plant, and we 
know exactly who did, and I think it’s very important for the public to know as well... 
but this council minus one person is not the one that approved the homes there in that 
area…”


Council Member Agran responds, “You have proceeded to debate and discuss this 
issue when I simply made announcements.  Now if you want to debate and discuss it 
and involve the public, then for heaven’s sake, put the matter on the agenda at a 
special study session, and we can debate and discuss who did what, when, who’s 
responsible for what and how we move forward.”



